
Affiliate Liaison 

April, 2013 

 

 

As I start my third year in this position, I find that it has become more of a switchboard than a sounding 

board. 

Most of the communication that comes to me gets routed to another AIS resource.  I am getting very 

few complaints or suggestions.  I hope this is a good thing.  I am happy to help people find the right 

resource. 

As Liaison, I have sent out basic information and links to the current affiliate presidents.  And solicited 

their input on their issues.  I have received very few responses.  Those that did respond listed the same 

chronic problems: 

• Recruiting and holding new, active members 

• New content for programs 

These would be great areas for articles on the blog or in Irises. 

As always, I stand ready to do any polling or communication that the Board would like. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Jody Nolin 

 

 

 

 

 


